
 

May 26, 2020 Select Board Meeting, Solid Waste Committee was tasked with: 

exploring options for dealing with increased disposal costs and contamination 
rates, working on operating safely during the pandemic and considering the 
options for improving our recycling and solid waste program including whether a 
new facility is needed.  

 

Recommended task: 

Vision for Future of Solid Waste & Recycling Programs. 

a. What services does the Town want? 
b. What is needed to offer these services? 
c. How can these services be offered? 
d. What is the cost to offer these services? 

 

 


